
Futmni Ji If I e n t Ex c cllc fi cc 

September 19, 1995 

Ms. Jan Itagaki 

Kal ihi Palama Culture and Arts Society 
357 North King Street 
Honolulu, Hawai i 96817 

Dear Jan, 

Hope all is going wel l wi th you and the center. I appreciate you kindly 
sharing those pictures wi th us from Keiki H u l a . Carrington always enjoys his 
hula and his involvement wi th the other children in Keiki H u l a . 

I 'm hoping I am not too late in answering your letter for the draft copy of 
the hula book. I have been so busy lately. I had time to read it, just needed to 
put some of the words and expressions correctly. You see my husband went to 
school for Journalism and he would not let this copy be printed without it being 
correctly stated. We kept to the story lines as indicated in your letter. Please read 
and compare and if you have any questions please call or send me a letter and I 
w i l l promise to get on it and send it back. 

Mahalo for your kind understanding on this matter. 

A huihou. 

Nani L i m Yap 


